

Committee

Chairman: Steve Bradwick, Secretary: Julie Taylor, Treasurer: Steve Malin, Membership Secretary: Ian Ellis, Runs Captain: Keith Snell, Social Secretary: Len Taylor, Branch Scribe: Alistair Moloney, Communications: Derek Moxon, Web Master: John Nelson

8.55 pm The Chairman opened the meeting.

Apologies: Steve Malin, Steve Bradwick, Alistair Moloney, Derek Moxon

The Minutes from the last meeting were unanimously approved

Matters Arising from last meeting

- a) Branch Talks – Ian will contact Bob Haynes and arrange a date for his talk and we will ask the Social Club to put on another Buffet. We will extend the invite to the VMCC too.
- b) The trailer still needs Data Tagging.
- c) Julie to check on other Banks system for online banking for Clubs and Charities
- d) 14 people have paid deposits for the Wales trip in June
- e) The Trophies are being sorted out for the Rally; Ian is in the process of finding some bits out for Len.
- f) The Committee decided to put on a chip shop run one evening this year. Ian volunteered to sort this out.

Any Other Business

- 1) John had noticed that the cut off point for Nominations and Propositions at the National AGM was not at the recommended 28 Days before the Date, but 2 and half months before? He questioned whether this was legal.
- 2) Ian brought up the recent ruling regarding the change to UK vehicle insurance following the VNUK case. It is feared that it could signal the end of some motorsports in this country due to increased costs. The Committee agreed that John should put a link on the web site, and we should add a link to the Facebook page too, and maybe emails as well, although It was felt that perhaps we shouldn't bombard our Members with emails unnecessarily.